
PSHE Teaching in Year 1 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In Year 1 during the next half term, the theme for your child’s learning in 

PSHE will be all about ‘Rights and Responsibilities’. 

As part of this theme and in the context of a healthy lifestyle... 

 Children learn about daily personal hygiene routines 

 They think about the environment and how they can look after their 

school environment 

 Children look after a class plant and learn what it needs to take 

responsibility for its care  

These lessons form part of our SCARF PSHE Scheme. 

If you have any questions, please speak to or email your child’s Class 

Teacher and they will be happy to help. 

Thank you. 

 


